
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  December 18, 2018    
 
TO:  David Lyons, Director of Purchasing    
 
SUBJECT:  LISD Admin-Purchasing - IAQ - Initial Contact - Philip Talbert's office  
 
Sharon Haney asked me about Air Testing Philip Talbert’s office.  She said that were 
concerns about the air in Philip Talbert’s office and was causing issues. 
I have setup a Work Order, and a P.O. to have the office Air Tested.  Ensolum, LLC will 
be doing the Air Test on a day that it is not raining and above 60 degrees outside. 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ) 
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
340 Lake Haven Rd 
Lewisville, TX 75057 
Cell:  469-446-8882 
  
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 



 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  January 8, 2019    

 
TO:  David Lyons, Director of Purchasing       

 
SUBJECT:  LISD ADMIN - Purchasing - IAQ - Air Test Results - Phillip Talbert's Office  

 

On Thursday 12/20, Ensolum LLC Air tested Phillip Talbert’s Office. It is typically 

assumed that indoor spore levels in an area with filtered or air-conditioned air, and 

activity levels associated with schools average below the outdoor levels. Data from the 

airborne fungi sampling indicated that the total indoor concentration of mold/fungi in 

Phillip Talbert’s Office, was 6.9% of the outdoor levels. Utilizing this theory, the indoor 

concentrations are well within the acceptable guidelines for areas with filtered air or air 

conditioning. However, due to the presence of 1 raw count of Stachybotrys, additional 

sampling will be done for a higher level of confidence.  In 30 days, I will request 

another Air Test.  If you have any questions, please call me. 

Thanks,  

Paul 

 

Paul Siddall 

Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ) 

Facility Services 

Lewisville ISD 

340 Lake Haven Rd 

Lewisville, TX 75057 

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

 


